

FoBM Committee Meeting Minutes – 12<sup>th</sup> Aug 2013

Agenda Item	Minutes	Actions
<b>Opening formalities</b>		
Attendees		
Apologies	Debbie Heeley, Paul Marfell	
AOB	FoBHC update, photos from Mike Short	
Minutes of the last meeting including update on agreed actions	WIP	
Treasurer's Report	FoBM bank account is £3485.59.	
<b>Committee activities and proposals</b>		
Acrehowe Cross	Eddie Nash tells me he & Malcolm will have an update on a recent geophysics survey on Acrehowe Hill .	
Paths & Access	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Update on DCOs: When did “Dogs on lead by request ”come in? There is some question on the legal status of this, which would be good to clear up. CSS have signs to post in selected areas.</li> <li>• No update on cabin path date</li> <li>• Request by L Brown to remove CSI maps from web site due to possible connection with metal-detectorist damage</li> <li>• Improvement of drainage along 18<sup>th</sup> path completed by CSS</li> </ul>	
Bracken control & Management	Report back on bracken strimming around Low Springs & Dob/ Crook Farm Update on wider Management plan; Stephen Coates to do log dragging where best safe area is determined	
Diorama review	Perspex has been removed after discussion but top was vandalised within 3 days; Update from ML/DS	
Calendar of events	Mike update	

FoBM Committee Meeting Minutes - Date

Agenda Item	Minutes	Actions
Interpretation boards		
Flora and fauna protection	Email by DS to CSS & Danny Jackson again question reason for mowing of moorland areas by Crook Farm sign and Dobrudden entrance	
Membership communications	Prompt for Autumn newsletter content FB stats:	
<b>Stakeholder activities and proposals</b>		
Countryside Service	<p>From RP: No update on bracken spraying. I haven't managed to get a price for Assulox yet. It is available as you know and I have a helicopter booked for Ilkley Moor to do 30 ha, so he must have some. If we can get some we'll concentrate on edges and small patches as agreed.</p> <p>Not sure about enforcement of DCOs, but we do have some signs to put up if you wish to nominate suitable places, probably car parks. I don't have ticket issuing powers, but we have issued fixed penalty notices on 3 occasions from car number plates of offenders.</p>	
Woodlands Team	No updates	
Reservoir development	"To Let" signs posted on wall by road	
Baildon Town Council	No updates	
Correspondence	Baildon Green wildflower committee: request for members.	
<b>AOBs</b>		
<p>Mike Short: Richard Freeman: brief update on FoBHC</p>		
<b>Next meeting</b>		

FoBM Committee Meeting Minutes – 12<sup>th</sup> Aug 2013

Agenda Item	Minutes	Actions
Date & time of next meeting	9 <sup>th</sup> Sept 2013 : TBC, 7:00-9:00, at the Baildon Club	
<b>Agreement of actions</b>		